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Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Honorable Members of 
the House Health Committee, 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide written testimony regarding Sub HB 248.    

 

I am a PROPONENT of Sub HB 248 because I strongly believe in medical freedom of 
choice.  I also strongly believe in a person’s right to medical privacy and feel that it is not the 
business of the government, the school system, an employer, an insurance company, a retail 
store, or really anyone, what pharmaceutical product or vaccine one chooses or doesn’t 
choose to consume.   

 

One size does not fit all, meaning not every person is risk-free from vaccine reactions. The 
US Supreme Court has openly ruled that vaccines are “unavoidably unsafe.” Product inserts 
which accompany most vaccines warn of dozens of potential side effects, including death.  
Every life matters, including those who are more susceptible to vaccine reactions.  Every 
person is born with God-given, unalienable rights to make their own medical and healthcare 
choices. 

 

I am opposed to vaccine mandates.  I am opposed to all forms of discrimination and 
segregation, including vaccination discrimination.  Vaccination passports go against privacy 
and should never be allowed, either. 

 

Sub HB 248 is a vital step in ensuring every Ohioan has medical freedom of choice 
without the threat of discrimination, segregation, and denial of services, education, 
and employment.  Ohioans should also be assured that their medical choices remain 
private. 
 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to provide testimony on this very important bill. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Evan Little 

Westerville, OH 
 



 
 
 


